
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Natchitoches 

Highway 478 Development Tract 

Exhibit 10 

Water Supply Extension Plan 



 

 
Highway 478 Development Tract 

Water Supply Extension Plan  

 

 

The City of Natchitoches will supply water service to the site from the existing 

service point located on the east side of I-49 in the north servitude of Highway 478 

Service provided will be a continuation of the current 12” supply main and will be 

delivered to the site boundary at the I-49 crossing. 

The expected cost to extend service is $800,000 - $1,000,000.  Estimate is based on a 

previous project completed by Cothren, Graff, Smoak Engineering which extended the water 

service to the current location. 


